
    
         

     
 

     

 
           

               
 

       
     

 
   

 

From: Willie Lamberson > 
Date: April 17, 2024 at 4:11:10PM PDT 
To: Fies Karen (with cc's to others) 

Subject: new walkway at Wikiup Dr 

Dear Karen and MAC members, we citizens of Wikiup have a new paved walkway along 
Wikiup Dr between Carriage Ln and Pheasant Ln thanks to the efforts of Mike and 
Jodeena Landon, Jen Mendoza, and Johannes Hoevertsz. Mike and Jodeena counted cars 
and pedestrians that use the route. Jen coordinated a meeting with Johannes of Sonoma 
County Transportation and Public Works who came on site to view the problem and took 
the Landon's spread sheet into consideration and got the work done! Kudos to these 
folks! There is one less item on our list of unmet needs. Regards, Willie Lsamberson 


